
Jesse Frost is a Trusts and Estates attorney counseling 
individuals and their families throughout the process 
of estate planning and estate administration. Mr. Frost 
regularly prepares comprehensive estate planning 
documents, including wills, trusts, and other advanced 
directives, and advises his clients through all stages 
of estate administration. Mr. Frost delivers clear and 
concise guidance to alleviate risk, provide flexibility 
and preserve legacies. 

Prior to joining the Firm, Mr. Frost was an associate at 
a New York law firm where he specialized in the areas 
of estate and tax planning and estate administration. 
Mr. Frost is admitted to practice in the State of New 
York, and he is a member of the Suffolk County Bar 
Association. 

Mr. Frost earned a Bachelor of Arts degree from Stony 
Brook University and a Juris Doctor from Maurice A. 
Deane School of Law. 

While in law school, Mr. Frost served as a Notes Editor 
for the Journal of International Business and Law, as a 
judicial intern for the Honorable James M. Wicks in the 
United States District Court for the Eastern District of 
New York, and as a Student Practitioner for the Federal 
Tax Clinical Practicum at Hofstra University.
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